
Thanks for trying, but the HCUUF links document for this date has not yet been created. 
When the time is right it will be replaced by our usual links doocument updated to provide a 
place to list topics of interest.  Note that not all links may be there when you access it and 
some may be replaced by offerings of more interest.  

Don't forget to force a refresh on your browser page after you open a PDF that you have 
looked at in that browser before. Browsers don't usually check for a new document every time 
you access the same PDF (though you can set them to do so on some browsers). You can 
force them to check on most browsers running on Windows by holding the control and shift 
keys down and pressing and releasing the "R" key. You may see this instruction abbreviated 
as CTRL-SHIFT-R or even Shift ^R.


